
From:  Karen Giles 
Sent:  Wednesday, March 31, 2010 3:35 PM 
Subject:  Egyptian Trust SPRING newsletter is here ! 
Attachments:  Employee Announcement.pdf; Spring 2010 Newsletter 3‐30‐10.pdf 
 

 

This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers  
Members and Bookkeepers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you  
received this email in error please forward to the appropriate party and  
contact Krista Breakfield at the Metro East Service Office of Meritain Health  
to update the contact information. 
 
Dear Participating Employer Group ~ 
 
The SPRING newsletter is available for viewing or printing at www.egtrust.org.   
We have attached a pdf copy of the newsletter to this email should you wish to  
forward to your staff via email or print and distribute to your membership. 
 
PLEASE REMEMBER – The newsletter is the most efficient way we have found to  
communicate information about the Egyptian Trust and all of the benefits  
offered as a covered participant in the Trust.  We rely on you, the employer,  
to get the word out to your employees of the newsletters availability by  
either distributing via email, printing and distributing, or interoffice  
messages to your staff to check the website for the information.   
 
Should you have any questions, comments, or suggestions please feel free to  
contact me directly.  Thank you and have a Safe and Happy Easter weekend! 
 
Karen L. Giles (formerly Maggio) 
Vice President, Client Relations 
 
Meritain Health 
13 Executive Drive, Suite 19 
Fairview Heights, IL 62208 
 
Ph:  866-588-2431, opt 3, ext 6104 
Fax: 888-525-2799 
 
karen.giles@meritain.com (please update your records to reflect my new email  
address) 

 

 

 


